
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

August 5, 2021 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Margaret M. Doane     
    Executive Director for Operations     
   
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-18-0113 - 

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR MODIFYING THE REACTOR 
OVERSIGHT PROCESS ENGINEERING INSPECTION AND 
SECY-19-0067 - RECOMMENDATIONS FOR ENHANCING THE 
REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s request to withdraw the subject SECY papers. 
 
The staff requested to withdraw these papers because new information and additional staff 
activities are relevant and were not considered in developing the basis for several of the 
recommendations in the papers.  The staff intends to reevaluate the basis for the previous 
recommendations and reengage internal and external stakeholders, including regional 
inspection staff, members of the public, and the nuclear industry, on these and any other 
proposed changes to the Reactor Oversight Process, as appropriate. 
 
The staff should engage the Commission, as appropriate, with any new recommendations 
depending on the outcome of the updated staff evaluation. 
 
cc:   Chairman Hanson 
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